Subject Line: Community Health Choice Wellness Program
Sub-header: 2019 Broker Incentive!
Dear Valued Partner,

Community Health Choice is excited to announce that we have recently made a decision to offer
a Broker Incentive program for 2019!

As a trusted partner and extension of our Community family, we recognize your contribution to
our success. The 2019 incentive will focus on wellness.

The 2019 Broker Incentive program is outlined as follows-

e Member must complete a Wellness visit with their Primary Care Physician (PCP)
e Visit must be completed between January 1 — September 30, 2019

e $10 maximum per Member can be earned

e The incentive is not PMPM and will be paid quarterly

e Visits will be documented by claims received. Only one recorded visit will apply per
Member

e Claims must be received and paid no later than Dec. 1, 2019
Please take the time to educate your clients on the importance of a wellness visit and encourage
them to make an appointment. Your assistance in communicating with your clients is valuable to

your Success.

For additional information regarding the 2019 Broker Incentive Program, please contact
Agent.Commissions@CommunityCares.com.

Thank you for representing Community Health Choice and we look forward to a successful 2019!

For questions related to application submissions, please contact
AgentRelations@CommunityCares.com or by phone at (713) 295-6760.

For questions related to Contracting or Appointment, please contact
Agent.Credentialing@CommunityCares.com or by phone at (713) 295-6760.

For questions related to Commissions, please contact
Agent.Commissions@CommunityCares.com or by phone at (713) 295-6760.
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